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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, D . C. 20515 

R I CHARD C. WHITE 

16TH DISTRICT, TEXAS 

November 19, 1976 

Dear Mr. President: 

Please accept my deepest appreciation for your kind 
and thoughtful letter of congratulations on the occasion of 
my re-election to Congress. 

One of the outstanding highlights of my congressional 
career has been serving with a man of your stature and ability. 
You assumed the Presidency at a time when our country was in 
desperate need of a leader with integrity, honesty and intelli­
gence. Our people owe you more than they can ever repay. 

With my best personal regards, I am 

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Sincerely yours, 

B~ 
Richard C. White 
Member of Congress 
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